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Project Status Report
6/14/24

Merchants Building improvements - Water bottle filling /drinking fountain has been installed. LED light
fixtures were picked up on 6/13/24 and will be installed as soon as possible. Windows have been
ordered but have not come in yet.

Pool shut down- This is scheduled for June 17" thru June 28™. Equipment needed has been taken there
and ready for Monday morning.

Repairs to the bleachers (replace deteriorated lumber) is complete.

There are issues with the HVAC at the MDOT building and | have been informed by Control Solutions
that we will need to hire an engineer to look at that system to determine the best course of action going
forward. We are looking into the potential cost to get this taken care of.

I received a call from Leslie Davis from Omni regarding the A/C not coming on for certain areas of the
building. Control Solutions is working on the issues.



